
February 20, 2024 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Godin Pamela J. 3404 E. Canary St.  Apt. 9 Appleton 

Joset Gitana M. 2300 Woodrow Ct.  Apt. 6 Appleton 

Shiffert Jacob J. 1906 Green Bay Rd. Kaukauna 

 
 
 


